
August 23, 2007

Karen Burke
Director, Environmental Remediation
Covidien
Malinckrodt Inc.
675 McDonnell Boulevard
Hazelwood, MO  63042

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF YOUR REQUEST FOR LICENSE AMENDMENT
DATED AUGUST 13, 2007 FOR THE PLANT 6W URO REMOVAL -
MALLINCKRODT ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI, SITE 

Dear Ms. Burke:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff has received your correspondence and
the enclosed license amendment application dated August 13, 2007, entitled Un-reacted Ore
Removal from Plant 6W.  Please note after we have completed our review of the previously
supplied Delineation Agreement (letter to NRC from Pat Duff dated August 7, 2007) and there
are no pending questions, we will begin processing the application, which involves an
administrative review, followed by a detailed technical review.  The detailed technical review
may identify omissions in the submitted information, or technical issues, that require our request
for additional information.  If necessary, we will request this information under separate cover in
the future.

If you have any questions on these matters, please contact me at (301) 415-0023, or by email at
aak@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Amir Kouhestani, Project Manager
Division of Waste Management 
  and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials
  and Environmental Programs

Docket No.:  40-6563
License No.:  STB-401

cc:  Mallinckrodt Service List
       Ms. Duft
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cc. Mallinckrodt Chemical Inc. Service List

Karen Burke, 
Tyco Healthcare Mallinckrodt
Mallinckrodt Inc.
675 McDonnell Blvd
St. Louis, MO  63134 

Henry Morton
Morton Associates
10421 Masters Terrace
Potomac, MD  20854

Larry Erickson, Chief
Federal Facilities Section
Missouri Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 176
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0176

Aaron Schmidt, Unit Chief
Federal Facilities Section
Missouri Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 176
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0176

Jo Anne Wade
Missouri Department of Natural Resources
Hazardous Waste Program
917 N. Hwy 67, Suite 104
Florissant, MO  63031

Sharon Cotner
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
FUSRAP
8945 Latly Avenue
Berkley, MO  63134


